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From: Mike L
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: 70093 Hammersly/Whitney Way
Date: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 6:54:45 PM

My family, neighbors and I are 100% against getting rid of of the left turn from Hammersly
onto Whitney way.  

That is going to draw a MAJOR increase in traffic to Hempstead. There are a lot of new
families with kids on Hempstead, Manhasset, and Piping Rock. Also we have the Sunridge
Park that has lots of kids on both Piping Rock and Hempstead sides. 

We can hear the volume of cars racing down Hammersly at all hours. Piping Rock is already
pretty bad with cars flying by. 

There is virtual no foot traffic on Hammersly and not many families with kids, no parks, etc. 

Please reconsider this. If you are truly looking out for safely, you will not block this median
on Whitney Way. 

Mike Latham
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